
Subject: Re: Release 12.10
Posted by dolik.rce on Thu, 27 Sep 2012 18:58:59 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

masu wrote on Thu, 27 September 2012 20:37Hi,

I think with a new release, we should switch to a better build system like the one reported here:
  http://www.ultimatepp.org/forum/index.php?t=msg&goto=353 81&&srch=Makefile#msg_35381

The exported Makefile is not flexible enough and it is big ~800kB.
The easiest thing would be to use the universal Makefile as a replacement.

Regards,
Matthias
Well, you're free to use it  It's here for anyone. Plus, it is already used for .deb package building 

Honza
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